
Town Council Meeting  

October 13, 2023, 

Budget & Finance Committee Report 

The Budget and Finance Committee has held two meetings to discuss modifications to the Investment 

Policy.  Proposed changes will be presented to the Town Council on October 13, 2023.  

At the request of the mayor, the committee discussed several scenarios regarding the number of 

parking passes allowed to be sold along with the cost for each pass. Three scenarios will be shared with 

the Town Council on October 13, 2023. 

Randy Bartholomew 

  

 

 

 


